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Thank you for the opportunity to submit testimony on S.B. 2991, SD2.

The Office of Information Practices ("OIP") has reviewed the language

proposed by the Department ofBusiness, Economic Development, and Tourism.

The proposed language would be acceptable to OIP.

Thank you for the opportunity to testify.


